
Promoting Physical Activity and Good Nutrition
The June Coalition Meeting (6/28/22) - will be a fun field trip!

https://youtu.be/THDZ7Gmf7z8


The Health & Wellness Coalition will meet at the Kansas Learning Center for Health at
1pm on Tuesday, June 28th. Please RSVP your attendance by email so that
carpool information can be shared.

The Kansas Learning Center for Health is an education center that provides 16
different evidence based programs for ages K-12. It is also the second oldest health
museum in the country, that anyone can visit and explore. KLCH provides education all
over the state via different mediums including in person field trips, outreach, and
virtually last year we provided classes to 26 different counties! In the last five years,
KLCH has taught over 70,000 students, with approximately 31,000 of those students
being from Sedgwick County.

Click here for the May meeting summary.

Email us to be added to the calendar invitation for Coalition meetings.

Food System Master Plan Updates

A new video has been posted to the
www.wichita.gov/foodplan website
commemorating the passing of the Food
System Master Plan.

Contact Shelley to stay connected.

Follow the Health & Wellness Coalition
on Facebook!

Thanks to our spring intern, the HWC Facebook page is bursting
with great content, don't miss out! Click here to follow
our page and engage with us on social media.
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On June 16th the Urban League of Kansas and the Kansas Food Bank are partnering
together to provide a fresh produce drive-thru mobile. Anyone in need of food assistance is
encouraged to attend. Guests will check in with their zip code and number in the household. 
The line for this mobile starts at the Poplar street entrance to the Urban League’s back
parking lot.  Cars should continue lining up to the North.

For more information, please contact Frankie at the Urban League (316) 262-2463 or Ken at
the Kansas Food Bank (316)-265-3663.

Register now for WSU Environmental Finance Center's Virtual Sustainable Management of
Food Summit for the greater Wichita community.

 
This collaborative event will engage stakeholders to network and discuss the greater Wichita
food system. The goal of this event is to find feasible solutions that will reduce food loss and

waste and increase access to healthy food for all.
 

The virtual summit will include guidance, resources and two half-day live sessions via Zoom
on June 23rd and June 28th.

Participants will hear about and discuss:

• the future of food waste reduction 
• food rescue efforts in the area 
• details of the Bill Emerson Good Samaritan Act and other donation incentives 
• ideas to engage with businesses to reduce food waste & get best use out of excess food 
• approaches to providing quality, healthy, fresh food to the community 
• talking with the community about reducing food waste 

Who Should Attend? 
Representatives from: restaurants, grocery stores, state regulatory agencies, health
departments, agriculture departments, waste haulers, composting facilities, nonprofits, human
service organizations, community engagement groups, neighborhood associations,
community action partners, churches, and anyone with an interest in sustainable food
management. Click here to learn more.

Join the 2022 Wichita Corporate Challenge!

The Wichita Corporate Challenge is two weeks of team-
building and friendly competition with your company, with
opportunities to network, build team spirit, and continue to

https://wichitastate.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJUpf-Gtpz0vHdKkT3UTnTZr9ZtR6kh99GSU
https://www.wichita.edu/academics/fairmount_college_of_liberal_arts_and_sciences/hugowall/efc/Event-Pages/Wichita-Food-Summit.php


build your company culture! Open to companies of all
sizes, the Wichita Corporate Challenge has contests and
games for everyone, including mini golf, cornhole,
dodgeball, flag football and much more. 

Join the fun August 15-28, 2022 - registrations are due by
July 22. Learn more here.

On June 24th the New Life Church and the Kansas Food Bank are partnering together to
provide a produce pantry at the New Life Church. Anyone in need of food assistance is
encouraged to attend. Guests will check in with their zip code and number in the household. 

For more information, please contact Ken at the Kansas Food Bank 316-265-3663.

https://wichitasports.com/wichita-corporate-challenge/






Free Meals - Information
Breakfast and lunch will be available at many different locations across the city of
Wichita

Click here to see a map of all locations
No application or registration is required!
All locations offer grab & go meals
Click here for additional information

www.hwcwichita.org
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